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  Photographer's Guide to the Nikon Coolpix P1000
Alexander White,2018-10-24 This book is a complete
guide to the operation of the Nikon Coolpix P1000
digital camera. The book explains all shooting
modes, menus, functions, and controls of this
superzoom camera, illustrated by more than 300
full-color images. The guide shows beginning and
intermediate photographers how to get excellent
results using the many features of the P1000. The
book explains topics such as autofocus, manual
focus, HDR (High Dynamic Range) photography, ISO
sensitivity, memory cards, and flash modes. It
discusses techniques for using the P1000’s
phenomenal zoom lens, with a maximum optical focal
length of 3000mm, to full advantage. The book also
explains the camera’s features for remote control
and image transfer using a smartphone or tablet
with the P1000’s built-in Wi-Fi and Bluetooth
capabilities, as well as the camera’s features for
adding location data to images. The book includes
sample photos taken with the creative options of
the camera, including the Picture Control
settings, which alter color processing of images;
the Bird-watching, Moon, Creative, and Scene
shooting modes, with settings optimized for
subjects such as landscapes, pets, sunsets, and
action shots; and the Coolpix P1000’s features for
burst shooting and time-lapse photography. In
addition, the book provides introductions to
topics such as street photography, infrared
photography, and macro photography. The book also
explains the video features of the P1000, which
can shoot 4K video and can record high-speed video
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sequences at speeds up to four times greater than
normal, resulting in slow-motion footage when
played back. In addition, the book describes
procedures for using the Filter Effects option to
add special effects to images after they have been
captured. In its three appendices, the book
discusses accessories for the Coolpix P1000,
including external flash units, microphones,
remote control devices, cases, and charging and
power options. The appendices also include a list
of useful web sites and other references, as well
as a section with “quick tips” to help users take
advantage of the camera’s features in the most
efficient ways possible. This guide book to the
P1000 camera includes a detailed Table of Contents
and Index.
  International Conference on Communication,
Computing and Electronics Systems V. Bindhu,Joy
Chen,João Manuel R. S. Tavares,2020-03-04 This
book includes high impact papers presented at the
International Conference on Communication,
Computing and Electronics Systems 2019, held at
the PPG Institute of Technology, Coimbatore,
India, on 15-16 November, 2019. Discussing recent
trends in cloud computing, mobile computing, and
advancements of electronics systems, the book
covers topics such as automation, VLSI, embedded
systems, integrated device technology, satellite
communication, optical communication, RF
communication, microwave engineering, artificial
intelligence, deep learning, pattern recognition,
Internet of Things, precision models,
bioinformatics, and healthcare informatics.
  Solutions Manual for Guide to Energy Management,
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Eighth Edition Klaus-Dieter E. Pawlik,2016-02-03
This practical study guide serves as a valuable
companion text, providing worked-out solutions to
all of the problems presented in Guide to Energy
Management, International Version, Eighth Edition.
This version expresses numerical data and
calculations in System International (SI Units).
Covering each chapter in sequence, the author has
provided detailed instructions to guide you
through every step in the problem solving process.
You’ll find all the help you need to fully master
and apply the state-of-the-art concepts and
strategies presented in Guide to Energy
Management.
  Solutions Manual for Guide to Energy Management,
International Version, Eighth Edition Klaus-Dieter
E. Pawlik,2020-11-26 This practical study guide
serves as a valuable companion text, providing
worked-out solutions to all of the problems
presented in Guide to Energy Management,
International Version, Eighth Edition. This
version expresses numerical data and calculations
in System International (SI Units). Covering each
chapter in sequence, the author has provided
detailed instructions to guide you through every
step in the problem-solving process. You will find
all the help you need to master and apply the
state-of-the-art concepts and strategies presented
in Guide to Energy Management.
  Bringing Iterative Design to Ubiquitous
Computing Rafael A. Ballagas,2008
  CMOS Projects and Experiments Newton C.
Braga,1999 This text presents a collection of over
100 useful projects based on the 4093 IC. Readers
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are provided with the opportunity to learn how to
apply CMOS ICs in their six primary uses while
building on the projects, which include audio and
RF devices, lamps, timers, alarms and inverters.
  iOS 8 Application Development in 24 Hours, Sams
Teach Yourself John Ray,2015-03-06 In just 24
sessions of one hour each, learn how to build
powerful applications for today’s hottest handheld
devices: the iPhone and iPad! Using this book’s
straightforward, step-by-step approach, you’ll
master every skill and technology you need, from
setting up your iOS development environment to
building great user interfaces, sensing motion to
writing multitasking applications. Each lesson
builds on what you’ve already learned, giving you
a rock-solid foundation for real-world success!
Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you
through the most common iOS development tasks.
Quizzes and Exercises help you test your
knowledge. By the Way notes present interesting
information related to the discussion. Did You
Know? tips show you easier ways to perform tasks.
Watch Out! cautions alert you to possible problems
and give you advice on how to avoid them. John Ray
is currently serving as the Director of the Office
of Research Information Systems at the Ohio State
University. His many books include Using TCP/IP:
Special Edition, Maximum Mac OS X Security, Mac OS
X Unleashed, Teach Yourself Dreamweaver MX in 21
Days, and Sams Teach Yourself iOS 7 Application
Development in 24 Hours. Printed in full
color–figures and code appear as they do in Xcode
Covers iOS 8 and up Learn to navigate the Xcode
6.x development environment Prepare your system
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and iDevice for efficient development Get started
quickly with Apple’s new language: Swift Test code
using the new iOS Playground Understand the Model-
View-Controller (MVC) development pattern Visually
design and code interfaces using Xcode
Storyboards, Segues, Exits, Image Slicing, and the
iOS Object Library Use Auto Layout and Size
Classes to adapt to different screen sizes and
orientations Build advanced UIs with Tables, Split
Views, Navigation Controllers, and more Read and
write preferences and data, and create System
Settings plug-ins Use the iOS media playback and
recording capabilities Take photos and manipulate
graphics with Core Image Sense motion,
orientation, and location with the accelerometer,
gyroscope, and GPS Integrate online services using
Twitter, Facebook, Email, Web Views, and Apple
Maps Create universal applications that run on
both the iPhone and iPad Write background-aware
multitasking applications Trace, debug, and
monitor your applications as they run
  Sams Teach Yourself IOS 8 Application
Development in 24 Hours John Ray,2015 In just 24
sessions of one hour each, learn how to build
powerful applications for today's hottest handheld
devices: the iPhone and iPad! Using this book's
straightforward, step-by-step approach, you'll
master every skill and technology you need, from
setting up your iOS development environment to
building great user interfaces, sensing motion to
writing multitasking applications. Each lesson
builds on what you've already learned, giving you
a rock-solid foundation for real-world success!
Step-by-step instructions carefully walk you
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through the most common iOS development tasks.
Quizzes and Exercises help you test your
knowledge. By the Way notes present interesting
information related to the discussion. Did You
Know? tips show you easier ways to perform tasks.
Watch Out! cautions alert you to possible problems
and give you advice on how to avoid them. John Ray
is currently serving as the Director of the Office
of Research Information Systems at the Ohio State
University. His many books include Using TCP/IP:
Special Edition, Maximum Mac OS X Security, Mac OS
X Unleashed, Teach Yourself Dreamweaver MX in 21
Days, and Sams Teach Yourself iOS 7 Application
Development in 24 Hours. Printed in full color-
figures and code appear as they do in Xcode Covers
iOS 8 and up Learn to navigate the Xcode 6.x
development environment Prepare your system and
iDevice for efficient development Get started
quickly with Apple's new language: Swift Test code
using the new iOS Playground Understand the Model-
View-Controller (MVC) development pattern Visually
design and code interfaces using Xcode
Storyboards, Segues, Exits, Image Slicing, and the
iOS Object Library Use Auto Layout and Size
Classes to adapt to different screen sizes and
orientations Build advanced UIs with Tables, Split
Views, Navigation Controllers, and more Read and
write preferences and data, and create System
Settings plug-ins Use the iOS media playback and
recording capabilities Take photos and manipulate
graphics with Core Image Sense motion,
orientation, and location with the accelerometer,
gyroscope, and GPS Integrate online services using
Twitter, Facebook, Email, Web Views, and Apple
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Maps Create universal applications that run on
both the iPhone and iPad Write background-aware
multitasking applications Trace, debug, and
monitor your applications as they run
  Programming the PIC Microcontroller with MBASIC
Jack Smith,2005-07-19 The Microchip PIC family of
microcontrollers is the most popular series of
microcontrollers in the world. However, no
microcontroller is of any use without software to
make it perform useful functions. This
comprehensive reference focuses on designing with
Microchip’s mid-range PIC line using MBASIC, a
powerful but easy to learn programming language.
It illustrates MBASIC’s abilities through a series
of design examples, beginning with simple PIC-
based projects and proceeding through more
advanced designs. Unlike other references however,
it also covers essential hardware and software
design fundamentals of the PIC microcontroller
series, including programming in assembly language
when needed to supplement the capabilities of
MBASIC. Details of hardware/software interfacing
to the PIC are also provided. BENEFIT TO THE
READER: This book provides one of the most
thorough introductions available to the world’s
most popular microcontroller, with numerous
hardware and software working design examples
which engineers, students and hobbyists can
directly apply to their design work and studies.
Using MBASIC, it is possible to develop working
programs for the PIC in a much shorter time frame
than when using assembly language. Offers a
complete introduction to programming the most
popular microcontroller in the world, using the
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MBASIC compiler from a company that is committed
to supporting the book both through purchases and
promotion Provides numerous real-world design
examples, all carefully tested
  PIC Microcontroller Projects in C Dogan
Ibrahim,2014-04-08 Extensively revised and updated
to encompass the latest developments in the PIC
18FXXX series, this book demonstrates how to
develop a range of microcontroller applications
through a project-based approach. After giving an
introduction to programming in C using the popular
mikroC Pro for PIC and MPLAB XC8 languages, this
book describes the project development cycle in
full. The book walks you through fully tried and
tested hands-on projects, including many new,
advanced topics such as Ethernet programming,
digital signal processing, and RFid technology.
This book is ideal for engineers, technicians,
hobbyists and students who have knowledge of the
basic principles of PIC microcontrollers and want
to develop more advanced applications using the
PIC18F series. This book Includes over fifty
projects which are divided into three categories:
Basic, Intermediate, and Advanced. New projects in
this edition: Logic probe Custom LCD font design
Hi/Lo game Generating various waveforms in real-
time Ultrasonic height measurement Frequency
counter Reaction timer GPS projects Closed-loop
ON/OFF temperature control Bluetooth projects
(master and slave) RFid projects Clock using Real-
time-clock (RTC) chip RTC alarm project Graphics
LCD (GLCD) projects
Barometer+thermometer+altimeter project Plotting
temperature on GLCD Ethernet web browser based
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control Ethernet UDP based control Digital signal
processing (Low Pass Filter design) Automotive LIN
bus project Automotive CAN bus project
Multitasking projects (using both cooperative and
Round-robin scheduling) Unipolar stepper motor
projects Bipolar stepper motor projects Closed-
loop ON/OFF DC motor control A clear introduction
to the PIC 18FXXX microcontroller's architecture
Covers developing wireless and sensor network
applications, SD card projects, and multi-tasking;
all demonstrated with the block and circuit
diagram, program description in PDL, program
listing, and program description Includes more
than 50 basic, intermediate, and advanced projects
  Learning C# 2005 Jesse Liberty,Brian
MacDonald,2006-02-21 If you're a novice programmer
and you want to learn C#, there aren't many books
that will guide you. Most C# books are written for
experienced C++ and Java programmers.That's why
Jesse Liberty, author of the best-selling books
Programming C# and Programming ASP.NET, has
written an entry-level guide to C#. Written in a
warm and friendly manner, Learning C# assumes no
prior programming experience, and provides a
thorough introduction to Microsoft's premier .NET
language. The book helps you build a solid
foundation in .NET, and shows you how to apply
your skills through the use of dozens of tested
examples. You'll learn about the syntax and
structure of the C# language, including operators,
classes and interfaces, structs, arrays, and
strings. Better yet, this updated edition of
Learning C# has been completely revised to include
the latest additions to the C# language plus a
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variety of learning aids to help lock-in new
knowledge and skills. Here's what's new: Extensive
revisions to the text and examples to reflect C#
2005 and .NET 2.0 changes An introduction to
Visual Studio 2005, the most popular tool for
building Windows and web applications More than
200 questions and fully debugged programming
exercises with solutions A greater emphasis on
event handling New coverage of generics, generic
collections, partial classes, anonymous methods
and more. By the time you've finished Learning C#,
you'll be ready to move on to a more advanced
programming guide that will help you create large-
scale web and Windows applications. Whether you
have a little object-oriented programming
experience or you are new to programming
altogether, Learning C# will set you firmly on
your way to mastering the essentials of the C#
language.
  ActionScript 3.0 Game Programming University
Gary Rosenzweig,2007-08-29 Gary Rosenzweig's
ActionScript 3.0 Game Programming University shows
you how to use ActionScript, the programming
language behind Flash CS3 Professional. The
lessons teach you all the basics of ActionScript
programming through game examples, but the code
can be easily adapted to non-game-oriented
projects, such as web training and advertising.
Written by a real-world Flash developer, this book
presents you with the source code of 16 complete
games and lays the foundation for you to create
your own games. Gary also provides a companion
website - flashgameu.com, which contains files,
updates, new content, Gary's blog and much more.
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  COMPUTER INTEGRATED MANUFACTURING A.
ALAVUDEEN,N. VENKATESHWARAN,2008-08-18 This up-to-
date and accessible text deals with the basics of
Computer Integrated Manufacturing (CIM) and the
many advances made in the field. It begins with a
discussion on automation systems, and gives the
historical background of many of the automation
technologies. Then it moves on to describe the
various techniques of automation such as group
technology and flexible manufacturing systems. The
text describes several production techniques, for
example, just-in-time (JIT), lean manufacturing
and agile manufacturing, besides explaining in
detail database systems, machine functions, and
design considerations of Numerical Control (NC)
and Computer Numerical Control (CNC) machines, and
how the CIM system can be modelled. The book
concludes with a discussion on the industrial
application of artificial intelligence with the
help of case studies, in addition to giving
network application and signalling approaches.
Intended primarily as a text for the undergraduate
and graduate students of mechanical, production,
and industrial engineering and management, the
text should also prove useful for the
professionals in the field.
  Popular Photography ,1988-01
  Magic Lantern Guides®: Canon EOS Rebel XS EOS
1000D Michael Guncheon,2009-06-02 - This is the
latest in Canon’s entry- level, best-selling Rebel
camera series. The lightest D-SLR on the market,
it offers high-value features, including 10.1
megapixels and Canon quality.
  Proceedings of First International Conference on
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Smart System, Innovations and Computing Arun K.
Somani,Sumit Srivastava,Ankit Mundra,Sanyog
Rawat,2018-01-08 The edited volume contains
original papers contributed to 1st International
Conference on Smart System, Innovations and
Computing (SSIC 2017) by researchers from
different countries. The contributions focuses on
two main areas, i.e. Smart Systems Innovations
which includes applications for smart cities,
smart grid, social computing and privacy
challenges with their theory, specification,
design, performance, and system building. And
second Computing of Complex Solutions which
includes algorithms, security solutions,
communication and networking approaches. The
volume provides a snapshot of current progress in
related areas and a glimpse of future
possibilities. This volume is useful for
researchers, Ph.D. students, and professionals
working in the core areas of smart systems,
innovations and computing.
  Computers and Microprocessors George H.
Olsen,Ian Burdess,2016-06-06 Computers and
Microprocessors: Made Simple covers the basic
concepts and applications of computers and
microprocessors. The book discusses the basic
concepts behind the architecture of a small
digital computer including logic systems and the
major functional blocks of the computer. The text
also tackles the applications and operation of
analog computers, electronic analog computers, and
digital computers and its software (higher-level
programming languages and flowcharts).
Microprocessors are also discussed with regard to
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its evolution, architecture, types, and future
trends. Students taking computer courses will find
the book useful.
  Electronics and Microprocessing for Research
David Dubins,2019-01-31 This book is an
accompanying textbook for an introductory course
in microprocessing. Using the Arduino IDE
platform, it explains introductory electronics,
programming, microprocessing, and data collection
techniques to allow students to start designing
and building their own instruments for research
projects. The course starts from a beginner level,
assuming no prior knowledge in these areas. The
format of the book is that of a laboratory manual,
which can be used as a stand-alone crash-course
for a self-motivated student, or be directly
adopted as a course textbook for an elective in a
college or university context. This text was
originally developed for PHC435 Pharmaceutical
Data Acquisition and Analysis, and PHM1138
Electronics for Pharmaceutical Applications at the
Leslie Dan Faculty of Pharmacy of the University
of Toronto. The book includes various fun lab
activities that increase in difficulty, and enough
theory and practical advice to help complement the
activities with understanding.
  Electrical Engineering Fundamentals S. Bobby
Rauf,2020-12-17 provides a better understanding of
electrical engineering terms, concepts,
principles, laws, analysis methods, solution
strategies and computational techniques. includes
a brief introduction to the NEC and the Arc Flash
Codes. deals with electrical energy cost and tips
on improvement of electrical energy intensity in
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industrial and commercial environment. discusses
myriad battery options available in the market;
their strengths, weaknesses, opportunities that
lie ahead and potential threats, and how batteries
compare with capacitors as energy storage devices.
  Canon EOS Rebel XS/1000D Digital Field Guide
Charlotte K. Lowrie,2011-05-12 Your Canon EOS
Rebel XS/1000D is small, lightweight, and packed
with power and versatility. This handy, portable
guide helps you take full advantage of Live View
shooting, in-camera Canon EX SpeedLite control,
intuitive, large-text menus, and all the controls.
It offers innovative ideas and fresh thoughts to
help you capture images that reflect your personal
creative vision, plus advice on setting up your
camera for your shooting style; using Canon's
Picture Styles to manage color, contrast, and
sharpness; and capturing outstanding action,
wildlife, portrait, travel, nighttime, and macro
shots.
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